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ﬁValentine’s Disco @ @

This will be on Tuesday 13t February and will follow a similar format to the disco in
nOctober.

u Nursery and Reception
nThis will be in the afternoon during school time. A voluntary contribution of £2 would be
ﬁappreciated and children will receive a drink, crisps, sweets and treats.
gKey Stage | (Years | & 2)

This will be straight after school - 3.15-4.30 pm. Tickets are £2, which includes entry, a
udrink, a hotdog, sweets and treats.

Key Stage 2 (Years 3-6)
uThis will be from 4.45 - 6.00 pm. Tickets are £1 for entry. There will be a tuck shop on the
i:xnight selling hotdogs, drinks, sweets and treats.

nlf your child wishes to attend the disco, please send money in from Monday 5% February
to either the office or the class teacher. We will then create a list but not give them
nactual tickets for them to lose!

u From the proceeds of the Christmas Fair, we have purchased our own sound system and
lights, which will be used at the upcoming disco. Previously we have had to borrow them
from the community Hub if they were available. Mr Rea and Miss Kennady trialled the
sound system and lights — with a spot of music — as they were putting the dinner tables
out today!
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{:x Early Years Open Evening
We will be holding an Early Years Open Evening on Tuesday I3t February for all new
nporents of children starting in Nursery at Easter or Reception in September 2024 or
earlier. Early Years staff will be around between 3.30 pm - 4.30 pm to talk to you and
ushow you around our new Early Years environment. A lot of work has gone into the
environment in the last six months of which we are incredibly proud. If you know anyone
with children, not at our school, but with children of this age, please nudge them to

ncome along.

nPrint Making Workshop

n Mrs Sligo will be holding another one of her workshops on Saturday 17t February. The
focus of this one will be printmaking and will run from 1.00 pm - 3.00 pm. The workshop

nis suitable for parents of children aged 6+. An adult must accompany the child. Please

i:xsee the attached poster on the school story, for more details.

nSchool opening times
Please can we politely remind you that the school doors open at 8.40 am and close at
8.50 am. School officially starts at 8.50 am and children should be in school at that time.
;xWe are having an increase in children arriving after the gates have closed and are
having to come through the main office door, which means Miss Kennedy is away from
nthe office as she takes children to class. Thank you.

As the Valentine’s disco is on Tuesday after school, there will be no Science club or
Dance club. Chess Club and Books & Biscuits will run as normal.
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